To Our Loyal Clients,

As we approach year-end and the holiday season, we wanted to take this opportunity to set
aside our regular work to send a heartfelt message to all our clients and let you know how
much we appreciate your business.

How joyful we are that this time has come again for us to extend to you our sincere
gratitude because of loyal clients like yourselves is what makes our business possible. Here
at K&D Tax and Bookkeeping Service Inc., we're in a position to see and help with all of our
clients’ tax issues and we can assure you that your business is much appreciated!

May your holidays be filled with joy and we wish you further growth and prosperity in the
coming year. If there is anything we can do to help, please don't hesitate to call us at our
new phone number (518) 250-1040. Come check out our website at WWW.KDTaxPrep.com
for updates, vital information, and promotions. Please also follow us on Facebook, Twitter,
and Instagram. As always we are grateful for your referrals to your friends and family.

Thank you for your past, present, and future business. We wish you a Happy and Healthy
Holiday Seasen.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Smith-Miceli Denise Miceli-Hampson
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